I am opposed to Mill Creek Park ruining farmland and businesses to establish a bike trail. It is
unnecessary when public is already available. The bike trail will infringe on farmers’ land,
privacy, and, revenue. It’s easy to support the bike trail when it doesn’t impact your family, life,

or business. There is a public road that is accessible to hikers and bikers.



